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August 3, 2020 

Dan Collins 
Collins Morehead, LLC 
26 Deep Creek Road (CR62L) 
Telluride, CO 81435 
 

RE:  Deep Creek Placer, Permit No. M-1986-102, Inspection Problem Abated  
 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

On June 11, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection of the 
above referenced site.  A problem was cited during the inspection for excessive trash, debris and other 
items located on the mine site as well as one of the portals having stability concerns.  Corrective actions 
called for a major site cleanup and organization and removal of the debris as well as addressing the portal 
concerns. 

On July 31, 2020 the Division received documentation demonstrating compliance with the major site 
cleanup, as well as more details regarding the portal issue.  This satisfies the corrective action and it is 
considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by 
phone at (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 
Cc:            Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:            Dan Collins, Collins Morehead, LLC 
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